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Dear Secretariat,
 
In response to the Consultation paper on the AR‑DRGs v10.0, Western Australia supports the
proposals and recommendations put forward in the consultation paper, with no issues to raise.
 
Kind regards,
 
National ABF Program
Purchasing & Contracting Directorate | Purchasing and System Performance
 
Department of Health
Level 3, A Block, 189 Royal Street, EAST PERTH WA 6004
T: (08) 9222 4225 |
E: abf.national@health.wa.gov.au
www.health.wa.gov.au
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